
Date  : 4/14/2020 3:02:54 PM
From  : "Planning Web Posting" 
To  : "Jason McCrea" 
Subject  : Re: Hollywood Wilcox Update

Hi Jason,

The files are uploaded.

Rgds,
Stephanie

On Mon, Apr 13, 2020 at 10:14 AM Jason McCrea <jason.mccrea@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi,

There are additional files at the following location that should be uploaded to the website. They are dated today.

P:\Share\WebRequest_LargeFiles\Jason M\Hollywood Wilcox\Administrative Record\(H) Additional\Email Correspondence\Jason McCrea

Please give me a call if there are any questions.

Thanks.

-- 

Jason McCrea
Planning Assistant
Los Angeles City Planning
221 N. Figueroa St., Room 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3672
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